


Expanding from last week’s bulletin:
This was written by Brittany Gill:

Dengue is spreading across Pakistan. It’s a
mosquito- related illness. This could be
because of the recent flooding that
happened in certain parts of Pakistan. Schools
announced days off, right now, because of it.

Currently, we have members in our (greater) household who
are sick. Some have dengue, and some have a different viral
sicknesses. And there are some that are finding out whether
they have dengue or not.

We are actively, together with our large family, working hard to
get everyone well. The Doctors here are very experienced with
dealing with this . . . and it’s just a matter to get everyone well
as soon as possible.

We are getting the medicines prescribed by the Doctors and are
also doing many dietary things at home that were
recommended by the Doctors (consuming liquids, soups,
natural fruit, juices, etc.) along with Vitamin C, ORS water (Oral
Rehydration Solution) and other things. We’re working hard to
build up our immune systems, as well.

With your fervent prayers, we believe that it will be effective.
Please pray for quick healing for everyone. Thank you so
much!
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The Lord’s Supper is served as a reminder of God’s grace.

Mike Kennedy: "The Last Days"

Next week: God Breathed



The mission of the Minnehaha Church of Christ is to worship God,
equipping every member to serve and build up one another and to

lead people into a saving and enriching relationship with Jesus Christ.

PRAYER LIST ITEMS:

-- Jerri Hastingswhile she undergoes treatment for lung
cancer.
-- Nina Hall is recovering nicely from her hip replacement.
She asks for our continued prayers.
-- Janell Judd is dealing with cancer. Let us pray for her
strength and wisdom for her doctors as they administer
chemo treatments.
-- Joyce Ryan is dealing with health problems beyond the
normal. Pray for both Elliott and Joyce Ryan.

Our online classes and sermons continue to be effective in
extending our outreach. It’s a team effort byMike Kennedy,
Dave Kubow, Mark Williams, Lauren Taylor-Priest, Sam
Judd and Jordan Devena.

Charles was talking with a lady in Nevada who is
disenchanted with the preacher where she was attending.
She stays home and observes the Lord’s Supper. She was
happy to hear about our outreach. I will be discussing
gratitude with her also.

THISMONTH AND LATER

October 8: Sat. Women’s Bible Study. 9 a.m.
October 15: Sat. Men’s Breakfast 7:30
October 15: Sat. Elder’s Meeting 9:30 AM
October 29: Sat. Worship and Revival. 3 p.m.



Anniversary
MONDAY: Elliott & Joyce Ryan

. . . take delight in honoring
each other. Romans 12:10

Useful Numbers
Facebook Viewers Class N/A

Mike 20
YouTube Viewers Class 11

Mike 20
Also on Rumble, Vimeo and our own app.

Last Sunday Attendance: 42
2022 Weekly Budget: $1,850
Last Sunday’s Giving $1,403
13-week average: $1,620
26-week average: $1,545
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